
 

                                                                                                                             

R E P O R T 
 

Having already attended a talk on bats by 
Donna Mullen of Green Foundation Ireland, 

you will be supplied with 

Bat  Box  Kits 
to make up in your home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Venue:  Your own home 
 

Sunday 16 May 2021 
 

Admission to this event is FREE but you MUST register beforehand. 
You can do so through our Eventbrite page here 

 

This event is part of the National Biodiversity Week 2021 
organised by Irish Environmental Network 

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/virtual-bat-box-building-tickets-154383233407
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Virtual 
Bat  Box  Building 

 
 
 

This workshop was not on Zoom, as it was a hands-on, practical event, 
which was carried out in individual homes under COVID guidelines.  
 
 

This event was part of the National Biodiversity Week 2021 
organised by Irish Environmental Network. 

 
 

 
 
 

ABOUT OUR SPEAKER 
 

Donna Mullen: 
Donna gave the original talk on bats to some 
tidy towns groups in Fingal, County Dublin. 
 
Chair of Green Foundation Ireland, Donna is 
an environmentalist and works as an ecologist, 
drawing up nature trails and sustainability 
plans. Her work involves spending many happy 
hours surveying buildings for bats, and she 
helped draw up the guidelines on bat surveys 
for the Heritage Council (Traditional Farm 
Building Scheme). She is a founder member of 
both Bat Conservation Ireland and the Irish 
Environmental Network, and has also served 
on the board of the Irish Wildlife Trust. 
 
 

 
  

https://biodiversityweek.ie/
https://ien.ie/
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ABOUT OUR WORKSHOP 
 
Some tidy towns groups in Fingal had already attended a talk on bats and these 
people were supplied with bat box kits which they made up on Sunday 16 May. They 
made these in their homes. 
 
Sites for the boxes had been chosen in Balbriggan and the boxes were put in place 
there on 24 May 2021. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Green Foundation Ireland 
 
25 May 2021 


